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Dear Friends: 
  
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending Brilliance of Huaxing - the Spring Festival Gala 2023 
Canada, co-organized by the Canada China Culture and Art 
Association 
  
Chinese New Year, also known as the Spring Festival, is a time to reflect upon the 
memories and accomplishments of the past year, and to look forward to new 
beginnings. This year, Chinese communities in Canada and around the world 
welcome the Year of the Rabbit, a symbol of longevity, peace and good luck. 
  
For the past two years, celebrations have looked quite different due to the COVID-
19 pandemic. As family and friends come together once again, this occasion is also a 
chance for all of us to recognize the many contributions that Canadians of Chinese 
descent continue to make to our country, and to learn more about their rich cultures, 
customs, and traditions.  
  
On behalf of the Government of Canada and my family, I offer my best wishes to all 
those ringing in Chinese New Year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 
 


